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Pursuant to Chapter 111 Section 31 of Mass. General Laws, the Bourne Board of 
Health, at its regular meeting of May 24. 1995 voted to amend its regulation of 
September 28, 1988, effective date October 19, 1988 by changing the 4th sentence 
of said regulation to read as follows: In addition, a hydrogeology study, prepared 
by a hydro geologist or professional sanitary engineer. will be required by the 
Board of Health for all leaching facilities within 100 feet of a wetland or 
watercourse as defined by 310 CMR 15.01, 1978 Title 5. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


